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School Newsletter – 3rd APRIL 2019 Term 1 Week 10 
 

     
A message from the Principal 
Harmony Day 
I know many of you would have heard about our wonderful 
Harmony Day celebrations last week from your children.   The 
school was awash with colour as we celebrated and 
acknowledged inclusiveness, respect and belonging for all 
Australians, regardless of cultural or racial background.  Our 
school looked beautiful and students enjoyed participating in 
activities promoting tolerance, acceptance and belonging. It 
was a wonderful reminder of our very special school community. 

 
 

P&C Election Day Fundraiser 
Thank you to everyone who gave up their time on 
Saturday 23 March to volunteer at the P&C Election 
Day Fundraiser.  Events such as these generate a 
wonderful sense of community, whilst raising funds 
that contribute to school programs.  A special thank 
you to the sub-committee for their work behind the 
scenes. 

 
Year 6 Camp 
Our Year 6 leaders have once again demonstrated what it means to be respectful, 
responsible learners during their recent excursion to Point Wolstoncroft Sport and 
Recreation Camp.  Well done!  There is a huge amount of coordination that goes into 
camp, and those teachers who attend volunteer their time to provide the children with 
a valuable learning experience.  Please join me in thanking Ms Hodson, Ms Carter, Mr 
Abbott and Ms Ashby for their dedication and commitment to the students at our 
school.   

 
Grandparents Day 
Without doubt, one of the highlights of the school 
calendar is Grandparents Day. Ours was a great 
success. The Kindergarten students loved 
showcasing their classrooms, learning and new 
friends to the special people in their lives.   
Grandparents Day is a wonderful opportunity to 
acknowledge the role grandparents and older people play in the lives of our students.  
Great work Kindergarten! 
 
 

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 
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Diary Dates 
 
APRIL 
Monday 1 - Thursday 4 
Parent Teacher Interview Week 
Tuesday 9 
Band Concert – Hot Cross Buns 
Friday 12  
Last day Term 1 
Tuesday 30  
Students return for Term 2 
MAY 
Thursday 2 
3-6 Cross Country Carnival 
Friday 10 
Mother’s Day Morning Tea 
Monday 13 – Friday 17  
NAPLAN testing for Yr 3 and 5 
Tuesday 14 
P&C Meeting 7pm in the Library 
Thursday 16 
Year 2 Powerhouse Museum Excursion 
Tuesday 21 
SCPSSA Cross Country Carnival 
Wednesday 22  
Year 1 Powerhouse Museum Excursion 
Thursday 23 
Cyber Safety Day 
JUNE 
Saturday 1 
Comedy Night Parent Fundraiser 
Tuesday 4 
Sportathon – Rugby World Cup 
Monday 17 
UR Strong Wellbeing Sessions Stage 3 
Thursday 27 
Band Concert 
JULY 
Friday 26 
PSSA and School Sport begins 
Tuesday 30 – Wednesday 31  
3-6 Athletics Carnival 
AUGUST 
Tuesday 20 
Book Week Author Visit 
Tuesday 27 
SCPSSA Athletics Carnival 
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Kindergarten Enrolments 2020 

 
Children who turn 5 years before 1st August 2020 are eligible to enrol. If you know of 
any families with children living in the school's catchment area, please let them 
know that they can access the Application to Enrol in a NSW Government School 
from the school website under 'Our School' - 'Enrolments'  

 
Applications are to be submitted to the school office with all supporting 
documents.  

 
 

 
 

 
Stewart House News  
Students and families of Rose Bay Public School donated over 250 kilos of clothes, sheets, shoes, toys and 
blankets.   
 
Every year Stewart House benefits financially from collections of clothing in schools. The Smith Family 
generously provides bags, undertakes the collection and pays Stewart House for each kilogram received. 
About $18,000 is raised each year from this collection. 

 
Well Done Rose Bay! Thank you for all your support!  
 
For more information on Stewart House visit: http://www.stewarthouse.org.au 

 

 
 
Invoices 
Term 1 Invoice is now due.  Please ensure prompt payment if you have not done so already.  Any outstanding amounts will be added 
to your Term 2 total.  Thank you to those families who have already paid.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.stewarthouse.org.au/
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P&C News 

 
 
Election Day  
 
A huge thank you to Mike Tipper and our 40 volunteers who helped at our Election Day sausage sizzle and cake stall, and also to 
everyone who donated treats for us to sell at the cake stall. 
 
It was a huge success, and I felt so lucky to be part of such an amazing group of people who help contribute to make our RBPS 
community so fantastic! 
 
 
 
Mother’s Day Morning Tea 
 
Our Mother’s Day morning tea is on Friday 10th May, before school. Save the date - more details to follow. 
 
We need volunteers to help set up the morning tea from 6.15am and pack up at 8.45am, so please email rosebaypc@gmail.com if you 
can help on either shift. We would love some Dads to help with Mother’s Day. 
 
 
 
Next P&C Meeting 
 
Our next P&C meeting is on Tuesday 14th May. We welcome all parents/carers to come along & join our wonderful community and 
hear updates on what’s happening at RBPS. We sometimes even have guest speakers! 
 
 
Comedy for a Cause 
 
The P&C invites you to an evening of laughs on Saturday 1 June. 
 
We will have a bar selling beer, wine and soft drinks and a light supper will be served from 
6:45pm. 
 
If you have an RSA license and are willing to help out on the night for about an hour before the 
show and 30 minutes during the break, could you please email rosebaypc@gmail.com 
 
This is an 18+ event so book your babysitters and join in the fun. 
 
Tickets are now on sale at www.comedyforacause.net/ROSE 
 
 
Warm regards 
 
Jackie Bando 
P&C President 
 

http://www.comedyforacause.net/ROSE


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

marbles 

fly 

Step Back 

into the 

Past! 

 

Students in Years 1 and 

2 have been studying 

games from the past in 

History. 

 

skipping 

sack 

races 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

elastics 

quoits 

hoops 

circle games 

Year 1 and 2 students 

enjoyed stepping back in 

time. They played Old-

Fashioned games of 

yesteryear at Lyne Park. 

The students also 

enjoyed the sunshine and 

playing cooperatively with 

their friends. 
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DISCLAIMER: The services listed are for information purposes only and do not reflect an endorsement or 
recommendation by Rose Bay Public School.  
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